
From: sradz@lanl.gov [mailto:sradz@lanl.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, October 26, 2006 5:37 PM 
To: Owens, Kirk W. 
Cc: Folk, Kevin T.; John Isaacson; jnisengard@lanl.gov 
Subject: Remaining Data Needs to Update LANL SWEIS Infrastructure 
  
Kirk, 
 
I was just re-reading Jerry's comments and have contacted Terry Connors (505-665-3872) 
who is point of contact on this project.  The tie-ins are scheduled to be completed on 
November 30, 2006.  However, actual completion of the project is expected at the end of 
FY 07 because of the BMPs.  We are required to inspect and approve the installation and 
maintenance of the BMPs until the affected area is 70% revegetated.  This is expected to 
happen at the end of FY 07. 
 
Susan   

************************************************************** 
Susan D. Radzinski 
Environmental Protection Division 
Risk Reduction Office 
Project Lead Annual SWEIS Yearbook 
Los Alamos National Laboratory 
P. O. Box 1663, MS K404 
Los Alamos, NM 87545 
 
Voice:  505-667-1838 
e-mail:  sradz@lanl.gov 
*************************************************************** 


